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Prisoners Week is an initiative of the Churches that aims to stimulate discussion, highlight concerns and share hope, in prisons and communities across Scotland. It takes place in the third week of November and offers a time to remember all who are affected by crime: people in prison, people who have been hurt by the actions of others, those who work in prison, families and the wider communities in which we live.
This year’s theme suggests nobody has to look far to find hope, it’s on the doorstep, its closer than we think.
Hope Within highlights the gifts, talents and potential within prisons, within communities, and within ourselves.
The National Launch Service for Prisoners Week at 6:30pm on Monday 20th November in St Margaret’s Church, Drip Road Stirling. During this event there will be sharing some of the hopes from prisons and communities across Scotland. For further information on Prisoners’ Week please visit www.prisonersweek.org.uk
Outside the Box also have a few events happening during Prisoners’ Week:
· National Prison Visitor Centre Steering Group which is on between 6:00pm to 8:00pm on Wednesday the 22nd November in the Scottish Parliament. If you wish to attend, please contact Laura van der Hoeven as soon as possible, and include any access or dietary requirements.

· Also please encourage prisoners, children, and other family members visiting loved ones in prison to express their hopes for themselves and their families as art or words, and either send them to your prison chaplain or to Laura van der Hoeven at Families Outside so that these can be displayed at these events. Or tweet them to #HopeWithin2017.


· [bookmark: _GoBack]Improving Peer Support Among Families - Working with families to support each other is a key but very challenging part of our work. Outside The Box are delighted to be hosting Tracy Donaldson, family member and third year Community Development undergraduate at the University of Glasgow, in a placement to explore this issue. Tracy is now working with OTB to identify how we can improve peer support amongst families affected by imprisonment: how do we identify families willing to get involved? How do we support them in this? How do we help them sustain this? What are the barriers? What good practice exists?
If you’re a family member willing to get involved to help Tracy, please get in touch.
For more information on any of these events please visit - http://mailchi.mp/3f39bcff44e4/families-outside-bulletin-october-2017?e=bde1453777
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